Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

e N

May 19,2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 4 7 6 , 5. 2022

UPDATES ON THE CONDUCT OF REGIONAL WORKSHOP ON THE PREPARATION
OF FAR Nos. 1 AND 1-A

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

P This office, through the Finance Division, hereby announces that the venue of the
conduct of Regional Workshop on the Preparation of FAR Nos. 1 and 1-A on June 6-
7,2022 shall be in DepEd Regional Office 8 Compound, RTTC Hall, Government Center,
Candahug, Palo, Leyte.

2. The rest of the provisions stated in Regional Memorandum No. 421, 5.2022 shall remain
in effect.
3. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
»—  Regional Director_/sl/ o
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